
I support  Oregon Wi-Fi Radiation Exposure bill SB 283. I'm a strong advocate for its passage. It is essential 

that state (and federal) authorities take an active approach in pursuing research into  biological effects from 

wireless radiation.    

 

Sincerely, 

Robert Meyer 

Eugene, OR 
 


